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The Florida Keys Mosquito Control District and Oxitec announce the FKMCD – 
Oxitec Mosquito Project is set to begin small, focused projects in a select number 
of neighborhoods situated between mile markers 10 and 93 in the Florida Keys.   
The initial project is expected to be in operation no earlier than April, 
2021.  FKMCD and Oxitec appreciate the high level of support shown by 
community members wishing to participate in the project. Interested residents 
are encouraged to support the project by signing up to host mosquito release 
boxes or mosquito traps, both of which are valuable ways residents can be 
involved.  To stay up to date or learn more about the project, please visit 
keysmosquitoproject.com.   
 
FKMCD – Oxitec Mosquito Project Information:  
florida@oxitec.com; questions@keysmosquito.org 
+1-888-308-1859 
keysmosquitoproject.com 
 
Press Inquiries: 
 
Florida Keys Mosquito Control District 
Chad Huff, Public Education & Information Officer 
O: 305-292-7190 
C: 305-481-2207 
E: chuff@keysmosquito.org 
keysmosquito.org 
 
Oxitec 
+1-202-792-3080 
press@oxitec.com 
oxitec.com  
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